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Dawn Hofheimer

From: Juanita young <belespritskin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 4:01 PM
To: Participate
Subject: budget

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I would love to know what the increase in your budget is for. 
 
KURA needs work with ARCH.   
 
We do not need to spend anymore for Town Center.  Just like do we really need a 9 million dollar dog park. 
 
How about puƫng some Community Housing along the river of the dog park. The city owns it.. perfect place. 
 
 


